SI.No:A3/GFL/Land/CR-//2022-23 Deputy Conservator of Forests,
. Sirsi Division, sirsi,
Date: 28-10-2022
7 08384-226445
4« defsirsi@gmail.com

To,
Conservator of Forests,
Canara Circle
Sirsi

Sir,

Subject: Renewal of FC lease period for diversion of 0.036 Ha (40 m X 9 m) of
forest land in Forest Sy No 49 of Chipagi village, Kasaba Hobhli, Sirsi taluk,
Uttara Kannada Dist. For existing approach road in favour of Panchayat
Development Officer, Islur village, Sirsi Taluk. Proposal No.
FP/KA/ROAD/31362/2018

Ref: Principal Chief Conservator of Forests, (Forest Conservation) letter No:
(B3)A5(2)GFL.CR-22/1992-93 Dated: 02-09-2021

With reference to the above subject, renewal of FC lease for diversion of 0.036
hectare of Forest land in Chipgi Village Forest Sy.No0.49 Kasaba hobli, Sirsi Taluk, uttara Kannada
District For existing approach road in favour of Panchayat Development Officer Isalur Village.
The renewal proposal has not been submitted within the prescribed period, so it is directed to
obtain the above clarification along with the relevant documents and submit through FC web
Portal.

But the user agency has given report to this office saying that the FC renewal
proposal file was misplaced somewhere by someone during the shifting of Panchayat office to
new premises.

Now the user agency has submitted the renewal proposal through FC web Portal
along with 4 ink-Signed sets. The same has been submitted for favour of your kind information.

Yours fraithfully

| S— e,
Deputy Conservator of Forests

. o\ Sirsi Division, Sirsi
B & o
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' y, Sidap ). 'l Government Of Kurnataka
. g e Gram Panchayat Isloor
T Tq: Sirsi U.K.
Phno 08384 : 208943 e-mail : isalur.sir.utt@gmail.com
"No:G.P.I/RR 72022-23 Date : 19/07/2022
To,

Deputy Conservater of Forest
sirsi Division. Sirsi

Respected Sir,

Subject: Renewal proposal of link road in Forest servey No.49,
Ref: 1)Your office letter A3/GFL/LAND/CR/21-22 Date: 10-09-2021

2) Our office letter No: TM)@30Q:2019-20/267 Date: 08/11/2019

gk

As stated by us by letter no 267/2019-2020 dated :08/11/2019, FC
Renewal proposal file was misplaced some where by some one during the
shifting of Panchayati office to new premises. We have applied for renewal
as soon as we recovered the file.

The proposal renewal of link road in Forest servey No.49 is very crucial
because it’s the only link road from yellapur road used by many patients and
students to approach hospital and collage located on hubballi road.

We have submitted all the necessary documents for the renewal of said
road. We kindly request you to renew the proposal.

o



